
Bed 1 Bed 2 Bed 3 Bed 4

2018 Edible legumes- 
(Apply lime to bed 1 
before planting 
legumes

Peas, beans and 
others 

Once harvested dig in 
spent plants or sow as 
a green manure, then 
immediately plant 
cabbages, brassicas or 
leafy greens into bed  
as follow on crop.

Root crops - onions, 
garlic leeks, carrots 
parsnips beetroot and/
or other root crops

The good 
companions - sweet 
corn and/or pumpkin, 
zucchini, squash, 
cucumber and other 
cucurbits

Solanums  
Plant green manure 
such as ryecorn, tick 
beans,lupins, 


Then tomato, 
capsicum, potato 
eggplant chilli and/or 
other solanums

2019 Root crops- onions, 
garlic leeks, carrots 
parsnips beetroot and/
or other root crops

The good 
companions - sweet 
corn and/or pumpkin, 
zucchini, squash, 
cucumber and other 
cucurbits

Solanums  
Plant green manure 
such as ryecorn, tick 
beans,lupins, 


Then tomato, 
capsicum, potato 
eggplant chilli and/or 
other solanums

Edible legumes- 
(Apply lime to bed 1 
before planting 
legumes)

Peas, beans and 
others 

Once harvested dig 
in spent plants or 
sow as a green 
manure, then 
immediately plant 
cabbages, brassicas 
or leafy greens into 
bed  as follow on 
crop.

2020 The good 
companions - sweet 
corn and/or pumpkin, 
zucchini, squash, 
cucumber and other 
cucurbits

Solanums  
Plant green manure 
such as ryecorn, tick 
beans,lupins, 


Then tomato, 
capsicum, potato 
eggplant chilli and/or 
other solanums

Edible legumes- 
(Apply lime to bed 1 
before planting 
legumes)

Peas, beans and 
others 

Once harvested dig in 
spent plants or sow 
as a green manure, 
then immediately 
plant cabbages, 
brassicas or leafy 
greens into bed  as 
follow on crop.

Root crops- onions, 
garlic leeks, carrots 
parsnips beetroot 
and/or other root 
crops

2021 Solanums  
Plant green manure 
such as ryecorn, tick 
beans,lupins, 


Then tomato, 
capsicum, potato 
eggplant chilli and/or 
other solanums


Edible legumes- 
(Apply lime before 
planting legumes)

Peas, beans and 
others 

Once harvested dig in 
spent plants or sow as 
a green manure, then 
immediately plant 
cabbages, brassicas or 
leafy greens into bed  
as follow on crop.

Root crops- onions, 
garlic leeks, carrots 
parsnips beetroot 
and/or other root 
crops

The good 
companions - sweet 
corn and/or 
pumpkin, zucchini, 
squash, cucumber 
and other cucurbits


